
 

 

20th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Parent Forums 
 
As previously mentioned in my letter dated April 22nd 2021, we are arranging Parent Forums both 
virtually and in school over the coming weeks and months. I am pleased to tell you we are now able 
to confirm that the first of these meetings will be held on Wednesday 26th May 2021 at 6pm. 
 
Due to the current restrictions in place, this will take place virtually via Microsoft Teams. To book a 
place at the Parent Forum, please visit: www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/parentforum. You will also 
find a step-by-step guide on how to book a place and access the virtual Parent Forum. 
 
As Principal, I firmly believe that all children and young people should have the best possible start in 
life and that there should be no ceiling on achievement. A successful school is built upon positive 
relationships, shared vision and values and a recognition that we are one team and one person’s 
success is shared by everyone within the school community. These meetings will be an opportunity 
to continue to strengthen our relationships and processes to help create the most productive and 
conducive learning environment for all of our students.  
 
I do hope you will be able to make the meeting, however if this date is inconvenient for you, there 
will be other opportunities as we will be arranging further Parent Forums. I look forward to meeting 
as many of you as possible in the near future. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
James Ludlow 
Principal 
 

 


